
From: Elaine Bergstrom
To: Lee, Chris
Cc: Dimitrijevic, Marina
Subject: Puddler"s Cottages
Date: Sunday, June 27, 2021 11:09:09 AM

I am writing to voice my support for the historic designation for the cottages on Superior. Thy are a
delightful asset to the neighborhood and so well kept by their owners. With the rolling mill site having
such historical significance, it is good to think homes of the workers will ontinue to stand.

Thank you,

Elaine Bergstrom 
2918 S Wentworth Ave. 

414-482-0736
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